Cramlington and District u3a

Car Sharing Guidance

In line with Third Age Trust policy generally and the practice of other u3as, Cramlington and District u3a welcomes car sharing between members and offers guidance to support it.

U3a meetings are defined as being 'for pleasure' by the car insurance industry, so no issues arise on that score.

Car sharing will be for members to attend groups, events such as talks or visits related to particular group or to rendezvous with coach pick up points. Our scheme runs on the basis of reciprocity so that it balances out between all those involved.

There is no central administration or financial control here, so arrangements are entirely discretionary and to be made direct between drivers and passengers.

June 2022